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Granicus Title Transfer of three vehicles from the Pinellas County Emergency Medical Services Authority to the Pinellas 
County Sheriff. 

Granicus ID# 25-1086A Reference #   Date 07/28/25 

 
Mark all Applicable Boxes: 

Type of Review 

CIP  Grant  Other  X Revenue  Project  

 
Fiscal Information: 

New Contract (Y/N)  N Original Amount $0 

Fund(s) NA Amount of Change (+/-) N/A 

Cost Center(s) NA Total Amount  $0 

Program(s) NA Amount Available Total $ N/A 

Account(s) NA 
Included in Applicable Budget? 
(Y/N) 

There should be a slight 
reduction to cost plan per 
fiscal impact statement 
below. 

Fiscal Year(s) NA 

Description & Comments 
(What is it, any issues found, is there a financial impact to current/next FY, does this contract vary from previous FY, etc.) 

SES is requesting approval of the transfer of three vehicles from the Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Authority to 
the Pinellas County Sheriff. 

 Tactical paramedics have been embedded with the Sheriff’s Special Weapons and Tactics Team since 
1986. 

 On May 19, 2025, the County Administrator approved a new Memorandum of Understanding for the overall 
program which includes transferring the three tactical EMS vehicles to the Pinellas County Sheriff by 
September 30, 2025. 

 The purpose is to improve efficiency by aligning operations and maintenance under the Sheriff’s Office. 

 The vehicles being transferred are a 2023 Ford Transit, a 2016 Chevrolet Suburban, and a 2005 Ford 
Excursion. 

 EMS is no longer required to maintain said vehicles.  The Sheriff shall be responsible for the maintenance, 
fuel, and repair of vehicles. 

 Proof of title transfer to be provided by the Pinellas County Sheriff. 

 This recommended approach ensures the continued public safety use of the assets.  This item has no 
negative fiscal impact on Safety and Emergency Services and this fund will likely see a reduction in 
operating, maintenance, and fuel costs of approximately $4,800.00 per year.  The EMS Fund will also no 
longer be contributing to the replacement on one (1) vehicle through the Vehicle Replacement Program 
(VRP). Vehicle replacement funds that have been collected for the replacement of one (1) vehicle and will 
be credited towards future EMS vehicle purchases. The department is expecting to see a reduction of 
approximately $6,560.00 annually in VRP contributions. 

 The EMS Authority authorizes and directs staff to complete the transfer of the titles and complete all County 
surplus procedures.  

Fiscal Impact: 

Upon the transfer of these three (3) vehicles, the Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Fund will realize a 
reduction in operating, maintenance, and fuel costs related to these vehicles of approximately $4,800.00 per 
year. The EMS Fund will also no longer be contributing to the replacement on one (1) vehicle through the 
Vehicle Replacement Program (VRP). Vehicle replacement funds that have been collected for the 
replacement of one (1) vehicle and will be credited towards future EMS vehicle purchases. The department 
is expecting to see a reduction of approximately $6,560.00 annually in VRP contributions. 
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